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Convocation Door Prizes and GiantCon Business Fair 

 
Dear Goose Creek CISD Partners, 
 
Goose Creek CISD is preparing to welcome our campus faculty and staff members to the 2023-
2024 school year at our Convocation on August 8, 2023, and at GiantCon on August 9th and 10th. 
Our students start school on August 14th. 
 
Convocation provides an opportunity to bring our faculty and staff members together to celebrate 
success and get them excited about the upcoming year. We plan to have door prizes for our 
staff, and we hope you will help us. We will have three sessions - one for each high school feeder 
pattern - so we will try to even out the door prizes. Gift cards, technology, classroom supplies, or 
even a vacation make excellent door prizes, but we will take anything to add to the celebration. 
Door prize donors' names will be announced during convocation when the prizes are given out, so 
if you donate three items, your contribution will be recognized at all three sessions. 
 
In addition, we are hosting GiantCon, a two-day professional development experience for all 
teachers, administrators, counselors, and librarians. GiantCon for elementary staff will be at E.F. 
Green Junior School. GiantCon for secondary staff will be at Goose Creek Memorial High School. 
We are inviting all partners to set up booths during this event. This is an excellent opportunity for 
business exposure and connecting with our Goose Creek CISD staff members. There is a booth 
set up fee of $50 per day, and we are requesting, with this opportunity, businesses bring four door 
prizes of a minimum value of $50, which will be presented at convocation. Businesses can 
participate for one or two days at either of our locations. The deadline to commit to GiantCon 
booths will be July 14th. If you are interested, please complete this survey.  
 
If you can contribute to Convocation or have questions regarding booths at GiantCon, don't 
hesitate to contact Angela Sanders at 281-707-3629 or angela.sanders@gccisd.net.  
 
Please mail all gifts to: 
Attn: Angela Sanders 
4544 i-10 East 
Baytown, Texas 77522 
 
We appreciate your support of Goose Creek CISD, our students, our staff, and our schools. Thank 
you for helping us grow giants and get the 2023-2024 school year off to a great start! 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Kendall David 
Executive Director of Community Engagement 

https://gccisd.jotform.com/231505123243846
mailto:angela.sanders@gccisd.net

